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Ms. Stacy Methvin
President
Shell Pipeline Company
(formerly known as Equilon Pipeline Company, LL.c.)
Two Shell Plaza
Houston, Texas 77252

RE: CPF No. 4-2001-SOO3

Dear Ms. Methvin:

On October 30, 2003, the Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety issued a Final Order
in the above-referenced case. At the time, we acknowledged payment ofllie civil penalty assessed.
This letter simply confinns that the case is officially closed and no furdlcr enforcement action is
contemplated with respect to the matters involved in the case. Thank you for your cooperation in
our joint effort to ensure pipeline safety.
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Sincerely,
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James Reynolds
Pipeline Compliance Registry
Office of Pipeline Safety


